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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

Understanding the World 

This half term its Easter, Mothers’ Day, 

St David's and St 

Patrick’s Day so we are 

going to be very busy 

making lots of secrets!   

Mathematics  

We are going to be doing lots more learning about 

numbers up to 10. We will be recognizing and 

ordering these numbers as well as counting lots of 

different objects.  

A quick reminder… 

Also if possible children are to come dressed as a Julia 

Donaldson character to celebrate World Book Day on 

Friday 8th March. We understand if your child has 

already chosen a character from a different story. It’s 

the taking part that counts!  

At home you could... 
 Continue to contribute to the children’s ‘Home School Diaries’ by commenting on things that your child has been doing 

at home.  So far the children have thoroughly enjoyed sharing them with the rest of the class.  

 

 Share as many stories as you can with your child, it’s a great way for children to become familiar with books and 

promote reading as an enjoyable activity 

 

 Share some nursery rhymes such as Twinkle Twinkle, Humpty Dumpty, Hickory Dickory Dock and Baa Baa Blacksheep. 

Counting songs such as ‘5 green bottles’ are an excellent way for children to practise their counting up to 5.  

 Encourage your child to become more independent by helping them practise to put on their own coats, hats, gloves and 

scarf's.  

 Try this website for some fantastic counting games—http://www.topmarks.co.uk/Interactive.aspx?cat=1 

Communication and Language Development 

We are really enjoying reading lots of books 

by different authors. We now know that 

Michael Rosen and Jill Murphy write fantastic 

books too. We are also making our own stories 

with puppets in the puppet 

theatre. 

Spring is nearly upon us… 

As the weather warms up we will be looking 

for signs of Spring. We are also very 

excited about waiting to see whether the 

bulbs we planted grow. Watch out for signs 

of Spring in our book corner!  

 

Personal, Social and Emotional development 

Our special friends ‘The Quirks’ are going to help 

us talk about our family and friends and why they 

are important to us. We will be taking turns in our 

circle time to share our ideas and to listen to 

others. We are practising the skills we need to be 

good listeners, these are to sit up straight, look 

at the person who is talking and think about what 

they say.  


